
 
 
May 10, 2019 

 

Dear Mr. Feldman, 

 

Thank you so much for speaking with our entire student body on Tuesday, May 7, 2019. Over 

1100 students benefited from the information you explained and were moved by your personal 

story.  The message you delivered was important and impactful and very well received by our 

students.  You instantly captured their attention and involved the students and teachers 

throughout your presentation.   Many teachers have reported to me that your presentation 

sparked valuable discussions in the classes following the assembly.  Not only did you connect 

with the students on a very emotional level, you provided facts about distracted driving and 

tangible strategies to help students stay safe.  The videos embedded within the presentation 

were particularly engaging for the students and generated conversations long after the 

assembly ended. 

 

Thank you again for sharing your story with our school and caring so much for our young people 

to the degree that you have dedicated your life to help others.  I certainly would recommend this 

assembly and presentation to other organizations and schools.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Beth Guarriello, Principal  

Southern Lehigh High School 

 

 


